
 
 

 

     

 
 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you will be aware, our Harvest Festival is fast approaching on Monday 21st October at 9.30am 
at St Leonard’s Church. We would love to see as many of you there, to join us in singing about 
fluffy cauliflowers and having a Harvest Samba! 
 
Each year, we do ask for donations from families to help others in need. Over the past few years 
we have asked for: 
 

 Clothing to support Ukrainian families 

 Food items for the local foodbank 

 Toiletries, blankets and other sanitary items for Carriers of Hope 
 
This year, our Head Students would like us to support a local charity GrowKids, Coventry. 
GrowKids recycle nearly-new clothes, toys and equipment to help families in need with Children 
under 11. This is regardless of income, background or faith; no referral is needed (for most items), 
and all items are free! They want to build community and relationships to support young families 
as well as providing them with clothes and equipment.  
 
You can read about the work they do here: https://www.coventryvineyard.org/growkids.html  
 
If you are able to support us, we are asking for no more than two, good quality, fully working toys 
per child. We will then deliver these to GrowKids following our Harvest Festival. So that we can 
display these in church during our service, can we please ask that the toys are dropped off in 
school on Friday 18th October.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Ricky Emms 
Head teacher 

https://www.coventryvineyard.org/growkids.html

